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•  

Important Dates 
 

Monday 17th April – Summer term begins   Monday 1st May – BANK HOLIDAY  

Friday 5th May – Coronation celebrations in school – further information soon! 

Monday 8th May – BANK HOLIDAY    Wednesday 10th May – Open House 

Tuesday 23rd May – Class Photos    Thursday 25th May – School Disco  

Friday 26th May – Last day of half term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest News 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the summer term! I hope that you 

have all had a wonderful Easter break. Thank 

you for all your support before the holidays with 

our various fundraising activities – your generosity 

is always well received, especially in these 

challenging times, you can read about these 

events in the news this issue. 

Lots to look forward to this half term – please take 

note of the bank holidays, which will mean two 

shorter weeks for us all. You may have also seen 

in the news that teachers will be striking again – 

the proposed dates are Thursday 27th April and 

Tuesday 2nd May – I will endeavour to keep you 

informed of any partial or full school closure as 

soon as I can. 

We will be finalising plans for the King’s 

Coronation this week, so please look out for 

details about our planned celebrations. 

Enjoy the rest of the news! 

Mrs Emma Barker 

Headteacher 
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Bless You Appeal 

With budgets being so tight, we’d like to appeal 

for some practical help in the form of tissues. I’m 

sure it won’t surprise you, that as a school, we go 

through quite a lot of tissues – most of which are 

being bought by staff. If every child brought in a 

box of tissues, we think the number of boxes 

would see us through the whole year – even 

winter colds and hayfever season! 

Rather than everyone bringing a box in all at 

once, we’d like to do this a class at a time. So 

we’re starting with Class 6 – Mrs Milner’s and Mrs 

Gurden’s class. If you could pop a box of tissues 

in your next shop and bring them into school, it 

would really make a difference to the every day 

running of the school and all those runny noses! 

Bless you and thank you in adance.  
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Easter Events 

Our Easter Bingo and Bunny Hop were a huge 

success again this year. Thank you to FONS for 

organising and for all the children and families 

that got involved – we raised £90 and £990! We 

also had a surprise visit from the Easter bunny on 

the last day when all the children received a 

chocolate egg. Thank you to Ryder & Dutton 

and Garry Scott Landscaping for sponsoring the 

Easter Bingo event. Here are a few pictures from 

the events… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open House 

Open House is back this half term – we’d love it 

if you could pop into class with your child and 

catch up with what they’ve been doing in 

school. 
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